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Warning against Chris Gardner Group 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________   
 
 

The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority (FSA) warns the public against the activities of Chris Gardner 
Group, a company that claims to have main offices at Raadbuspladsen 16, 1550 Copenhagen, Denmark, 
and at 17 State Street, Suite 4000, New York.  
  
It has come to the attention of the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority (FSA) that the company Chris 
Gardner Group is providing investment services in Denmark without any authorization to operate as an 
investment firm in Denmark. Funds invested in the company are not protected under Danish or European 
legislation.  
 
The Danish FSA strongly advice against responding to any offer of financial services made by Chris 
Gardner Group and against transferring money to any account number the company might mention. 
 
Chris Gardner Group uses the website https://www.chrisgardnergroup.com, the email address 
info@chrisgardnergroup.com and phone number +45 78745220 and +45 77311530.  
 
Due to an increasing amount of frauds on the financial market, The Danish Financial Supervisory Author-
ity strongly recommends exercising great caution when investing.  
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority provides a database with information on which companies 
that are complying with the financial regulations. Go to: Companies under Supervision. 

 


